Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2009 12:05 PM

To: 'Robert Flory'

Subject: RE: GeoTracker - CRUISE AMERICA T06019713704 and MCGUIRE HESTER

T0600100878 796 66TH, Oakland.

Bob,

| did not realize there were two cases on Geotracker. At some time in the past, it appears someone at the Water Board
opened a case and ACEH also opened a case. One of the Geotracker cases is a duplicate and will need to be deleted.
You do not need to upload anything else at this point.

| will try to resolve the Geotracker issues and get the global ID consistent with our case files but it will take me some
time as | do not have authorization to delete a case.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Robert Flory [mailto:rflory@aeiconsultants.com]

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2009 10:01 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: GeoTracker - CRUISE AMERICA T06019713704 and MCGUIRE HESTER T0600100878 796 66TH, Oakland.

Jerry,

We were not aware that a new file was opened.

At the moment | don't have access to upload to the Cruise America File on GeoTracker. Shouldn't
this all be one file. If not are both cases going to be closed? Pete has concerns about the data base

showing the McGuire-Hester case shown as un unresolved.

I've uploaded all the investigation work plans and reports. We don't seem to have electronic copies
(PDFs) of the quarterly reports except for the one's I've downloaded from your webs site.

Robert F. Flory, P.G.
Senior Geologist

AEI Consultants

Environmental and Civil Engineering
Site Mitigation Department

2500 Camino Diablo

Walnut Creek, CA 94597



(Office) 925.746.6000
(Fax) 925.746.6099

http://www.aeiconsultants.com




